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Dear Mr Palethorpe

Inqwry into Parliamentary Superannuation Amendment (Removal of
Excessive Super) Bill 2009

[ refer to the above Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee inquiry and the
hearing conducted on Friday 14 August 2009. At this hearing, Department of Finance and
‘Deregulation officials took a number of questions on notice from the Committee.

The answers to these questions are provided at Attachment A.

Thank you again for inviting the Department to be involved in the inquiry into the Bill.

Yours sincerely g2

Alan Greenslade
First Assistant Secretary
Funds and Superannuation D1v131on
l\ September 2009
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